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RUBY CLASS SHARED READING SESSIONS
Every Friday morning Ruby class parents/carers are able to participate in shared reading sessions with children. It’s lovely for the children to read with their parents/carers in school and the children thoroughly enjoy it.  Pictures are available on the School Facebook page and school website.

YEAR 5 GIRLS CRICKET COMPETITION
Year 5 girls took part in a cricket competition in Sawbridgeworth this week against other local schools and reached the semi-finals.  Manor Fields beat us and went on to win the whole competition. Our girls put in an amazing team effort & did Spellbrook proud so well done!  Photos can be found on the School Facebook page and school website.

SPORTS DAY – WEDNESDAY 4th JULY 1PM
Children will have normal lunch arrangements on this day & parents can arrive at 1pm.  The PTA has kindly offered to run a stall for refreshments during the event for spectators. The family picnic will not take place unfortunately; we hope you all understand as last year it was hard to accommodate with cancellations due to poor weather.   

ATTENDANCE LETTERS
Some of you may have received letters this week regarding attendance. We have to advise parents with attendance under 96% by instruction of our attendance officer.  There are of course always factors that are unavoidable but we have to highlight the situation in case there are any areas that could be addressed.  Please also note that any lateness after the register has closed results in an unauthorised absence mark for the whole morning session so we really urge punctuality.

TIMBER TRAIL
Please be advised that the Timber trail on the playground is currently out of action due to safety issues which we are addressing.  Could we please ask parents to ensure children do not play on it at the end of the day. Thank you 

PTA SUMMER FAYRE - Saturday 23rd June 12-3pm
Please let a member of PTA know if you are able to help at any stage on this day.

STARS OF THE WEEK W/E 08.06.2018
DIAMOND – Holly
EMERALD – Ronnie S
SAPPHIRE – Marlon & Charlie C
RUBY – Joshua
Head Boy/Girl – Lily

ATTENDANCE FOR THIS WEEK
R – 99.2%, Y1 – 94.0%, Y2 – 98.0%, Y3 – 91.9%, Y4 – 100.0%, Y5 – 93.3%, Y6 – 92.7%
[bookmark: _GoBack]Whole school attendance – 94.9%                            Whole school target set - 96%

DIARY DATES
21.06.18 – Clean Air Day (Walk to school)
23.06.18 – PTA Summer Fayre 12-3pm
04.07.18 – Sports Day 1pm
09+10.07.18 – Parents Evening excl. Ruby (Yr 6 must be 10.07.18) 
10+11.07.18 – Ruby Parents Evening
12.07.18 – Moving up day
13.07.18 – Diamond Class Music Concert 2pm
17+18.07.18 – Leavers Play
23.07.18 – PTA Bouncy Day
24.07.18 – Leavers service 2pm
25.07.18 – Last day of term (finish at 1:30pm)

Please remember to refer to the Events Calendar on the school website for the most up-to-date list of events in the diary.

We hope you all have a lovely weekend and we look forward to welcoming you all back at school on Monday 18th June.

Spellbrook School Staff
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